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MEMORANDUM  

 

 

June 7, 1995 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

To:  Steve Tilley, NARA  

From:  Phil Golrick, ARRB 

Subject: Request for HSCA Documents to be pulled 

 

In addition to the two documents referenced in my fax memorandum to you of June 2, we would like 

to have several more HSCA documents available for review by appropriately cleared ARRB staff 

members at the National Archives in Washington, D.C.  If at all possible, we would like these 

documents made available on Monday, June 12 and Tuesday, June 13.  If you have copies of these 

documents at College Park, we can arrange to review them there instead. 

 

The RIFs for the additional documents are attached.  Please call me if you have any questions or 

difficulties.  As always, thank you for your assistance. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                                                                    



        
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 
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